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 28th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers of Year 6, 
 

Help Needed Please 
 
Unfortunately, we have not had many parent volunteers for the Summer Fair 
this year. Therefore, we are asking our Year 6 pupils to save the day. If your 
child would like to help run a stall at the Summer Fair on Thursday 4th July, we 
would be very grateful. The fair ends at 5pm. 
 
If your child would like to help out please sign the slip below. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
        
               Summer Fair Year 6 Helpers – Thursday 4th July 2024 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………………..     Class…………….. 
 
to help out at the Summer Fair till 5pm. 
 
My child will be collected/ is allowed to walk home after the fair (please delete 
as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………..  
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